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Memo 
 
To:      ​ ​ Dr. Andrew Wise 
From: ​​ ​ Dr. Kimberly Rice Liles  
Date:   ​ ​ March 12, 2025 
Re:    ​​ ​ BACC Staff Hiring 
 
The BACC Program has been operating with a minimal staff this year.  I am pleased to 
share that we have found a fantastic candidate to add to our staff and help with coverage. 
 
It is without hesitation that I recommend Sydney Drum as our new BACC hire. She will be 
starting on Monday March 17, 2025. Sydney is a local college student getting her Masters 
Degree in Occupational Therapy and is excited to start working with students in BACC. 


